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change dollars raised total
62,404before the storm

    Many students experience 
the start of Wish Week as the 
Rascal Flatts song, ‘My Wish’, 
plays while walking into the 
opening assembly. However, for 
Student Council, Wish Week 
preparation begins weeks in 
advance and continues until the 
morning of the assembly. From 
meeting Fabian for the first time, 
to spending over five hours 
decorating the school, to hosting 
a breakfast to welcome the wish 
family, Stuco experiences Wish 
Week for far more than just 
seven days. Just an hour before 
the opening assembly Feb. 21, 
Hailey Peppler ‘21 builds Legos 
with Fabian during Stuco’s 
welcoming breakfast, which 
consisted of Einstein Bros bagels, 
yogurt, and water. The night 
before, Emma Goble ‘20 helps 
hang silver stars and letters, Feb. 
20, in the 9000s pod while Jojo 
Pearson ‘21 staples the superhero 
spirit day banner in the upper 
hall. “Wish Week is my favorite 
time of the year because the 
whole school comes together, 
and we get to celebrate this one 
kid, celebrate their wish, and be 
able to grant it,” Emma Goble 
‘20 said. “Decorating is a long 
night, but seeing the end result 
and how it makes other people 
light up is amazing.”
Photos: E. Shea, B. Wheeler, and N. 
Bogani

calm
student council prepares for wish week with blood, sweat, and shmears

“It was one of the 
coolest experiences 
ever, and the 
amount of positivity 
we got was insane, 
very uplifting, and 
filled me and my 
sister with a lot of 
joy,” Paige jussila 
‘20 said .

Kate Jussila ‘20 and her sister, Paige Jussila ‘22, along 
with their friends, Jackson Bartos ‘20 and Logan 
McDonald ‘20, participate in Dare to Share by shaving 
their heads together Feb. 27. “Watching Kate and Paige 
shave their heads was super cool because you could tell 
it meant a lot to both of them especially because they 
could do it together,” Bartos said. It started out as a joke 
between the sisters, until the day came, and they actually 
did it. “My favorite part about shaving my head was 
doing it with my sister,” Kate Jussila said. “I have always 
wanted to shave my head and the fact my little sister 
wanted to do it made me want to support her.”
Photos: I. Holsman

1. chang-ing lives
Lily Gillespie ‘22 and other members of 
Student Council get ready to drop their 
change in the miracle minute buckets, 
Feb. 21. After previous years of injuries 
and chaos alongside excitement, Principal 
Abner encouraged the students to take 
their time to the gym floor. “My favorite 
part of Wish Week is the opening 
assembly when everyone finds out who 
the wish kid is,” Gillespie said. “At Rock 
Canyon, we keep our wish kid very secret, 
and it’s always a really fun reveal.”
Photo: A. Brauchler

2. walking for one
Kira Hartz ‘20 initiates the Walk for 
Wishes while making her way through 
the purple streamers, Feb. 22. The walk 
was 1.7 miles around the Rock Canyon 
and Rocky Heights’ campuses. “It was 
beautiful out with the blue skies, and it 
kept reminding me that this was my last 
Wish Week ever,” Hartz said.
Photo: H. Olsen

3. rollin’ in the dough 
After the miracle minute, Leyton Garrison 
‘20 and Fabian begin counting cash, Feb 
.21. In just 60 seconds, the school raised 
over $12,000. “Working with the wish kid 
all week is great because you really get to 
know the kid and the family on a personal 
level. This year, it was great to get the 
opportunity to plan all of the events and 
to see them all come together during the 
week.”Garrison said. 
Photo: B. Wheeler

4. smile and shave
Feb. 27, Robbie Reinhart ‘21 shaves 
his head to participate in Dare to Share 
for five dollars outside the drama 
hall. “I wanted to shave my head this 
year because it was an opportunity to 
really show Fabian and his family the 
commitment towards wish week that 
people have in a way that isn’t really 
shown through a simple donation,” 
Reinhart said.
Photo: M. Provost

5. wish upon a star
Madeline Ramsey ‘21 and Isabella Daboub 
‘20 work together to paint a star on 
Reagan Oates’ ‘21 cheek, Feb. 22. They 
helped run the face painting station 
during the annual Walk for Wishes. “I 
saw what the Student Council did for 
Wish Week, and I love the creative minds 
behind it,” Daboub said. “Just being able 
to be a part of those four years we spend 
here at Rock Canyon is incredible.”
Photo: L. Wardbrown

the tradition of wish week opens with 
the miracle minute, dare to share, and 
walk for wishes

to make a differencedare
friends and family get involved through dare to sharemake a

“We want fabian and his family 
to feel welcomed and loved here 
because that’s the entire point 
of wish week; to support them as 
much as we possibly can,” Cole 
Dreyfuss ‘22 said.

8 total wishes granted

dollars raised during the 
miracle minute

12,404

total dollars raised towards 
make-a-wish foundation in Rock 
canyon’s history

632,520
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